
2023 Addendum 

 

Poster and Essay Contest Ceremony: The Poster and 

Essay contest winners, families and friends were honored 

during a ceremony held at a local American Legion Post. 

Dignitaries in attendance included the Harford County 

Executive Robert Cassilly, a Chapter members, and 

CECOM Command Sergeant Major Michael Conaty, one of 

the contest judges. 
 

 
 
Memorial Day Ceremony: Members Ted Newing and 
Cathy Hampton represented the Chapter and presented a 
wreath of honor. 

 

 
 
Wreaths Across America: Members Keith Reagan and 
Cathy Hampton participated in the wreath-laying ceremony 
and APG cemeteries North and South. 

 
 
 
Harford County Veterans Resource Fair 2023: Member 
Ted Newing represented the Chapter at this annual event. 

 
North East Leadership Workshop: The Chapter 
President, Legislative Chair, and Membership Chair 
attended the 2-3 Jun 2023 North East Leadership 
Workshop in Providence, RI. Shown here are (front) 
Chapter President Keith Reagan, Membership Lead Ted 
Newing, Legislative Lead Bob Brown, and State Surviving 
Spouse Lead Cheryl Glang. In the back row are Gary 
Palmer, President of the Maryland Council of Chapters, 
and his wife Dianne.  
 
 
Testifying at Maryland State Legislature: Legislative 
Lead Bob Brown (far left) testified in favor of HB 250., 
legislation that will ______. 

 
For more information, visit our website at  Susquehanna MOAA (moaasusquehanna.org) 

https://www.moaasusquehanna.org/Home

